
UNICEF Zimbabwe 

United for children 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

UNICEF Zimbabwe invites Expression of Interest (EOI) for the provision of Warehousing Services. 

UNICEF Zimbabwe procures goods for prepositioning for emergency response or storage in our 

warehouse prior to distribution. Supplies stored are mainly made up of non-food items. 

PURPOSE OF EOI 

The purpose of the EOI is for UNICEF Zimbabwe to invite legal entities to submit their interest in 

providing warehousing services within Harare, Zimbabwe. Minimum estimated warehousing space 

should be 2500 square meters. 

Respondents to offer third party logistics (3PL) warehousing services, including the warehouse 

space, full handling services for inbound and outbound inventory, as well as all the other operational 

activities associated with the running of a 3 PL warehouse. Proper record keeping of receipts and 

dispatches will be critical through its own Logistics Management Information System (details to be 

included). 

There will be an online pre-EOI meeting on September 16, 2024, at 1030 hours. Kindly confirm your 

interest and attendance to the online meeting on the following email address: bidszim@unicef.org 

The deadline for the submission of an Expression of Interest is September 23, 2024, at 10,00 hours. 

Please note, UNICEF does not charge any fee at any stage of the solicitation process 
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